Napan Elementary School

MEMO
To:

Parents
From:

Mrs. Hondas
Date:

Wednesday, April 24th, 2019
Re:

Sock Hop 
Notice from Napan Home & School
· The Napan Home & School will be holding a sock hop on Friday, 

 April 26th, 2019 from 6 – 7 pm at Napan Elementary School
· There will be baked goods and small items for sale for 50c and $1 

· Dress Hawaiian or spring/summer fashion

· There will be Music and games

· All Children must be accompanied by an adult

